



News Release.


Point Loma Rotary Club helps orphaned children in Tijuana, B.C., Mexico receive an education.


January 18, 2020.


Point Loma Rotary Club, San Diego, CA, with matching funds from Rotary International, 
supplied much needed school furniture, computers and supplies to the Juan Bosco School, 
located in Tijuana, B.C, Mexico. 


The contribution was organized and manage through, Corazon de Vida Foundation, a 501(c)(3) 
non-profit located in the USA. They provide financial and material support for 10 orphanages in 
located in Baja, Mexico. This specific project is for Continuing Education Program to support 
the Juan Bosco School located in Tijuana, Mexico. The Juan Bosco School, is a small private 
school that provides elementary and Jr. High schooling to orphaned and abandoned children. 
The source of students come from from 3 orphanages in the surrounding area. Approximately 
40% of the  children have learning disorders and/or mental disabilities. This project provided: 
student desks (tables), chairs, computers, toilets and sinks, text books, projector and uniform 
clothing.


"We are extremely grateful for the support provided by the Point Loma Rotary and the 
wonderful grant for the Juan Bosco School"  -  Hilda Pacheco-Taylor, Founder, Corazon de 
Vida Foundation.


For further information, please contact Alina Gordon, Info@PointLomaRotary.org, International 
Director, Point Loma Rotary Club.



